
John Pindar 
 

I am writing to you to urge you not to be tempted to withdraw the London Euston-
Fort William overnight sleeper service. It is not a matter that this is one of the world's 
outstanding railway journeys (although it is) but it is of great value to both tourists 
and local residents. I am sure if the service was withdrawn the economy of Fort 
William would suffer. 


